Seasons Greetings from Midland House

🗽 Winter Newsletter 2024 🊜

Midland House, Inc. (Midland-at-Home), maintains and distributes a benevolence fund established in 2012. As you have been aware for some time, "the mission of Midland House is to demonstrate the unlimited abundance and practical availability of Christian Science nursing care for all those that seek it by maintaining and distributing this fund to pay for

- Christian Science nursing care at home, or if necessary, in a Christian Science facility
- 2. Christian Science nursing training, either in a facility or via a Christian Science nurse trainer in the field
- 3. Educating you in the field about your role in Christian Science nursing.

The first two points on this list can be quite expensive. Those needing assistance should not be without the means to cover their cost of care or their tuition (in the field of Christian Science nursing). We are very appreciative of the generous contributions from Churches, Societies, and individuals that help us to maintain these activities.

The following is a note of gratitude from a Christian Science nurse re the value of your donations. "In January of this year, I had training for CS Nursing, Level IV and am continuing to work toward Journal listing as a CSN. Midland House got me started and has helped all the way to this point. I am so very grateful."

How can you help maintain this much needed philanthropy? By your continued financial support which is greatly appreciated. Midland does not conduct targeted fund-raising nor sponsor activities designed to solicit funds. Direct contributions may be made by check, money orders, PayPal, or Zelle. You may also consider the following...

DONATING IRA ASSETS to charity – A benefit to non-itemizers

Individuals over 70 may transfer from their IRA directly to Midland House, Inc., and reduce your taxable income, even if you don't itemize your charitable contributions.

It's important to consider your tax situation before deciding whether to make a charitable contribution from your IRA. Be sure to check with your financial representative to determine whether this tax provision is right for you.

Contributions can be sent to: Midland House, Inc., P.O. Box 20724, Indianapolis, IN 46220-0724 or DONATE online at www.MidlandAtHome.org.

Our board members love to assist, inform, and answer questions you may have at any time. Please feel free to contact us from the Directory below.



Midland House Inc., Midland-at-Home P.O. Box 20724 Indianapolis, IN 46220-0724 midlandathome@gmail.com 317-432-5984 http://www.midlandathome.org

National Fund for CS Nursing

Administered by The Principle Foundation

www.nfcsn.org: 800-873-2843

phone

Riper Years Resources for Seniors

http://riperyears.org

Caring for CS Call Center 800-930-3797

President: Jackie Dixon 812-325-0542 jacqueline.m.dixon@gmail.com

Treasurer: Sandy Martinelli 317-432-5984

martinelli1985@gmail.com

Secretary: Joyce VanDeman 317-784-1623

joycevandem@gmail.com

Director: Lisa Vollnogle, CSN 317-801-3744

lisajv1@gmail.com

A thought for today...

From the Church Hymnal by Mary Baker Eddy...

Thou gentle beam of living love, and deathless Life! Truth infinite,—so far above All mortal strife, Or cruel creed, or earth-born taint: Fill us today With all thou art—be thou our saint, Our stay, alway. (Hymn. 23:4 Truth, 5)















